
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on January 11, 2022   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

VIA:  Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Shore Protection Board Appointment of Four (4) Regular Members 

 

DATE:  January 5, 2022 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint four (4) 

regular members to the Shore Protection Board.  These members will fill the vacancies created on 

the term expirations for Kane Baker, James C. Gavigan and Reuben Johnson who are termed out 

and Warren Belmar who is eligible for reappointment. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received one (1) application seeking REAPPOINTMENT from: 

 

 1. Warren Belmar – 130 Sunrise Avenue, Apt. 319, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received four (4) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following: 

 

 1. Peter Matwiczyk – 1215 North Lake Way, Palm Beach, FL; 

 2. Ronald Matzner – 3120 S. Ocean Blvd., #2-102, Palm Beach, FL; 

 3. Harvey L. Poppel – 110 El Mirasol, Palm Beach, FL; 

 3. Doug Rogers – 109 Atlantic Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

Attachments 

 

 

cc:   H. Paul Brazil, P.E., Director of Public Works 

 Rob Weber, Coastal Program Manager 


